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Dear Naveen,   
 
On behalf of Starfish and the children we support; thank you for your generous in-kind donation in support of Mass 
Supply proactive Outreach for the Festive season campaign that was received in December 2016. It is wonderful that 
you have taken up the challenge to action change for good. 
 
In response to the growing crisis, Starfish brings life, hope and opportunity to over 11 000 children left orphaned or 
vulnerable in South Africa by working in partnership with community based organisations. This is achieved through 
two key programmes, The Starfish Wellness Programme which focuses on the health and wellbeing of children and 
the Capacity Development Programme which aims to strengthen the institutional capacity of organisations to better 
manage health, education and child protection services. The contributions made to Starfish directly benefit at least 
95% black South Africa people. With your support we continue to distribute over 75% of funds to the communities we 
support. 
 
Starfish is most grateful for your support and will keep you up to date on news and opportunities for project visits. You 
can also learn more about our work by visiting www.starfishcharity.org or like us on Facebook.com/Starfish charity. 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email us at sainfo@starfishcharity.org. 
 
 
We appreciate that together we can help make a difference to the lives of children left orphaned or vulnerable in 
South Africa.  
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